
To the Faculty 

TEXAS CHRISTIAN UNIVERSITY 
FORT WORTH, TEXAS 

June 8, 1953 

Texas Christian University 

Dear Friends: 

Our formal Convocation for the summer session w ill be held in 
the Ed Landreth Auditorium, at ten o'clock, on Fr iday morning. 
June 12. We request you to do two things. First. make a strong 
announcement in your classes and urge all students to attend. 
In the second place, we want you to come to the meeting yourself . 

Thank you very much. 

Most cordially yours, 

M. E. Sadler
M. E. Sadler 
Pres i dent 


